
 

 

 
May 18, 2018 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
  
RE: Docket UE-100749—Pacific Power’s Comments on Requirement to File Annual 

Report of Proceeds from the Sale of Renewable Energy Credits 
 
Pacific Power & Light Company (Pacific Power), a division of PacifiCorp, submits these 
comments in response to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission’s Notice of 
Opportunity to Comment on Requirement to File Annual Reports of Proceeds from Sale of 
Renewable Energy Credits issued on May 3, 2018. 
 
Pacific Power has been submitting annual reports on May 1 of each year in compliance with 
Orders 6, 13, and 16 in Docket UE-100749 since 2013, and has projected no REC revenues since 
2015.  The company continues to forecast no REC revenues attributable to Washington 
customers in the near term.  In light of these circumstances, Pacific Power appreciates the 
Commission’s intent to relieve the company of this reporting requirement and minimize 
unnecessary filings.   
 
Please direct questions to Ariel Son, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (503) 813-5410. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
            /s/             .                                   
Etta Lockey 
Vice President, Regulation 
Pacific Power & Light Company 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5701 
etta.lockey@pacificorp.com  
 
cc: UE-100749 Service List 


